
 

 

 

HINDUSTAN SHIPYARD LIMITED :: VISHAKAPTNAM-530005 

  
 

Notice against Fraudulent advertisement by unscrupulous elements regarding 
Employment opportunities in Hindustan Shipyard Limited, Vishakhapatnam 

 

1. It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous agencies / persons are hosting false 

information regarding employment opportunities pretending to be on behalf of Hindustan 

Shipyard Limited, Visakhapatnam, inviting applications from candidates to apply for employment 

in this company. 

2. It may be noted that the vacancies for various posts in HSL are notified through open 

advertisement in all leading news papers besides hosting in HSL Website viz., www.hslvizag.in 

wherein the advertisement details and selection procedure are clearly mentioned.  

3. Therefore, the prospective candidates/ Job aspirants are advised to visit HSL Website 

for employment opportunities and follow the laid down procedure for submitting their 

applications.  HSL will not be responsible in any way for such fraudulent communication by 

unscrupulous individuals / agencies regarding recruitment in HSL.  

GM(HR), HSL 

 

 

http://www.hslvizag.in/

